
 
Main Identity  

From: "Eternal Reefs" <info@eternalreefs.com>
To: <reefball@reefball.com>
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2008 6:12 AM
Subject: Eternal Reefs February 2008 Newsletter

Page 1 of 3

2/22/2008

  

Eternal Reefs  

is featured on 
The Weather 

Channel! 

   
Click HERE to see the 
video segment on the 
Weather Channel's 
Forecast Earth.  This is 
a great feature and well 
worth watching. 

  

 

 

The R/V Stephan places 
the Lane Family Memorial Reef at our 
Golden Beach Dedication on February 
11th.  Thank you to our friends from the 
Kelly Fleet, the R/V Stephan, DERM and 
Reef Innovations for making this 
dedication a success.   

Eternal Reefs 

 News 
  

 
  

Special Honors in Sarasota   

Eternal Reefs is unique in that it is possible for more 
than one branch of the armed services to be 
represented by their Honor Guards at one of our 
viewings.  Families that attended our February 7th, 
2008 Sarasota viewing witnessed a very special 
event.    

All four branches of the military were represented by 



Professionals 
Partner with Eternal 

Reefs  
  
If you are a professional 
funeral services provider and 
wish to offer Eternal Reefs to 
your customer families, Please 
contact us by clicking here.   

 

 
  
Members of the Reef Ball 
Foundation staff, board and 
volunteers just returned from 
the Cayman Islands. Two Reef 
Ball teams working on different 
long-term projects in the 
Cayman Islands, the 
Mangrove Restoration Project, 
the Cemetery Reef Project and 
the Marriott Beach project. The 
Monitoring team’s work was 
also supported by the Cayman 
Department of Environment, 
Marriott Hotels, Red Sail 
Sports and special support 
from Phoenix Bio-Systems for 
this trip.  For more information 
about our Cayman Island 
projects, please go to our 
website at: www.reefball.org  

   

To view our schedule of 
Eternal Reefs Projects & 
Locations, Please click here.  

veterans being placed into memorial reefs with the 
help of their families.  The Honors ceremony was 
held at noon and we were pleased that it was a 
beautiful day.  The Marine Corps, Air Force, Navy 
and Army participated together in a wonderful 
ceremony which   included a rifle salute and the 
playing of taps.  

 

  
For Final Expense Planning information please call 

Vicki at  
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1-866-784-7503 

  

Sent to: reefball@reefball.com  
If you prefer not to receive 
future e-mails of this type, 
Leave this List.

Sent By:
Eternal Reefs, Inc.
P.O. Box 2473 
Decatur GA 30071 
U.S.A.

To view as a web page.
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